City of Tacoma
Public Works Department

Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday February 14, 5:15 PM
Tacoma City Council Chambers

Proposed exchange of approximately 4,157 square feet of land located near 352" Street and
Veazie-Cumberland Road SE, Enumclaw, WA 98022

A public hearing has been scheduled regarding an exchange of real property between the City of
Tacoma, Department of Public Utilities, Water Division and Ted W. Coutts. The property being
exchanged consists of 4,157 square feet, which is the amount of property needed by Tacoma Water for
a pipeline restoration project.

For additional information, please contact Gloria Fletcher at (253)502-8573
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